From: Nash, Amber PREM:EX

Sent: Tuesday, August 8, 2017 6:22 PM **To:** 'Meagan.Arndt@leg.wa.gov'

Subject: 2017 Annual Council of State Governments West Meeting

Good Afternoon Meagan,

Thank you for the invitation to Premier Horgan to attend the Council of State Governments West annual meeting. Unfortunately the Premier is unable to attend. Please accept my regrets on his behalf.

I appreciate you connecting with our office to extend this invite and hope we can stay in contact regarding future events.

Amber Nash

Executive Coordinator | Office of the Premier | Tel: 250 - 356-0210 | Cell: 778-584-3330 | E: amber.nash@gov.bc.ca

From: Nash, Amber PREM:EX

Sent: Tuesday, August 8, 2017 4:08 PM

To: s.22

Subject: 25th Annual national peacekeepers day

Good Afternoon Jim,

Thank you for the invitation to the Premier to attend the 25th Annual National Peacekeepers Day. Unfortunately the Premier will not be able to attend this year's event. Please accept my regrets on his behalf.

Best,

Amber

Amber Nash

Scheduling Branch | Office of the Premier | Tel: 250 - 387-1716 |

From: Sent: To: Cc: Subject:		REQST PREM - FOLLOW-UP - Research
Regrets to this one pleas	Universities Council of BC e. Premier can't attend.	
From: Privett, Don PREM Sent: Thursday, August To: Nash, Amber PREM: Cc: Crozier, Bev ENV:EX Subject: RE: ADDENDU	24, 2017 1:23 PM EX	UP - Research Universities Council of BC
FYI: Ken Amour, the cont 25.	eact for this request, called; s.22	beginning noon Aug.
s.22 his replac	rement contact is:	
Blair Littler s.22		
Don		
From: Rochon, Jake PRE Sent: Thursday, August To: Nash, Amber PREM:E Cc: Privett, Don PREM:E Subject: FW: CALLER -	24, 2017 10:14 AM EX	n Universities Council of BC
Hi Amber! This literall the flag, Don!	ly came in this morning. You can find it in yo	our unlogged sched folder. Thanks for
From: Privett, Don PREM Sent: Thursday, August To: OfficeofthePremier, C Subject: CALLER - MEET	24, 2017 10:04 AM	versities Council of BC
Ken Amour 250-480-4839		
Event evening Sept 7 in Victoria downtown venue TBD		
Council meeting attende	d by uni presidents.	
Request email sent to pr	rem.gov this morning Aug. 24	

P: 250.387.1715

don.privett@gov.bc.ca

From: Nash, Amber PREM:EX

Sent: Tuesday, August 1, 2017 6:44 PM

To: dave.cyr@shaw.ca

Subject: RE: AltaGas Signing Ceremony with Astomos Energy Aug. 1

Hi Dave,

I wanted to connect with you to send the Premier's regrets as he was unable to attend this event and I hope the event was a success.

Amber

Amber Nash

Executive Coordinator | Office of the Premier | Tel: 250 - 356-0210 | Cell: 778-584-3330 | E: amber.nash@gov.bc.ca

From: Dave Cyr < dave.cyr@shaw.ca>
Sent: Friday, July 14, 2017 6:04:57 PM

To: Nash, Amber

Subject: AltaGas Signing Ceremony with Astomos Energy Aug. 1

One more time with the attachment!

Thanks Dave

Dave Cyr

BBA Public Policy Consulting Victoria, BC Canada Phone 250-213-1935 Dave.Cyr@Shaw.ca

From: Nash, Amber PREM:EX on behalf of OfficeofthePremier, Office PREM:EX

Sent: Tuesday, August 8, 2017 5:30 PM

To: 'secretary@pcgv.org'

Subject: Aug 13th

Good Afternoon,

Thank you for the invitation to Premier Horgan to attend the 70th Anniversary of the Islamic Republic of Pakistan reception on Aug 13th. Unfortunately the Premier is unable to attend. Please accept my regrets on his behalf.

Best, Amber

Scheduling Branch | Office of the Premier | Tel: 250 – 387-1715 |

From: Nash, Amber PREM:EX

Sent: Monday, August 7, 2017 10:05 AM

To: s.22

Subject: Aug 8th

Good Morning Barry,

It was brought to my attention that you had not received my communication regarding your request to meet with the Premier on August 8th. My apologies. Unfortunately the Premier is unable to meet on August 8th. I do hope we are able to arrange for a meeting during the week of UBCM. Please keep my contact info, should you like to follow up with me and please let me know if this is the best email to connect with you.

Best, Amber

Amber Nash

Executive Coordinator, Office of the Premier

From: Nash, Amber PREM:EX

Sent: Wednesday, August 9, 2017 4:11 PM

To: drayner@tsa.ca

Subject: RE: August 14-15 - briefing on illegal tobacco

Good Morning Duncan,

Thank you for your email. Premier Horgan is unable to meet at this time. I have asked the office of the Minister for Public Safety be in touch regarding a meeting with Sebastien Charbonneau.

Amber

Amber Nash

Executive Coordinator | Office of the Premier | Tel: 250 - 356-0210 | E: amber.nash@gov.bc.ca

From: Duncan Rayner [mailto:drayner@tsa.ca]
Sent: Tuesday, August 8, 2017 6:12 AM
To: OfficeofthePremier, Office PREM:EX

Subject: August 14-15 - briefing on illegal tobacco

Good morning.

I am just following up on the request below. The schedule is getting a bit tight, but I'd still like to squeeze something in on either the afternoon of the 14th or the morning of the 15th.

Thanks.

From: Duncan Rayner [mailto:duncan@tsa.ca]

Sent: Friday, July 28, 2017 1:52 PM

To: 'premier@gov.bc.ca'

Subject: August 14-15 - briefing on illegal tobacco

Good morning.

On behalf of Imperial Tobacco Canada, I have been asked to inquire about the interest of the Office of the Premier in a briefing on the illegal tobacco situation in British Columbia, following up on the attached letter which details the links between illegal tobacco and the opioid epidemic.

Some alarming trends have come to light of late, all of which suggest the illegal trade is picking up considerably. New data from next door in Alberta also suggests an unprecedented spike in illegal tobacco there.

By way of background, I have also attached an overview of the illegal tobacco problem in Canada.

Sebastien Charbonneau, Director of Government and Regulatory Affairs for Imperial, is in BC for other business on August 14 and 15. Based on his current flight plan, he is free the afternoon of the 14th and the morning of the 15th. He could be in Vancouver or Victoria as required.

Thank you for your time, and please let me know if you have any questions.

Duncan Rayner, Vice President
Temple Scott Associates Inc.
Government Relations | Communications | Event Management
(T) 613.241.6000, ext. 223 | (C) 613.608.6855
drayner@tsa.ca | www.TSA.ca

Connect with TSA





This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you are not the intended recipient of this email, you are requested to contact the sender by return email and permanently delete all material upon receipt. Precaution has been taken to minimize the risk of transmitting software viruses. Temple Scott Associates Inc. (TSA) requests virus checks on any attachments to this message be carried out by recipients. If you have any questions or comments regarding this or future emails, or wish to stop receiving emails from TSA, please contact info@tsa.ca or (613) 241-6000, ext. 258.

From: Nash, Amber PREM:EX on behalf of OfficeofthePremier, Office PREM:EX

Sent: Friday, August 11, 2017 2:31 PM

To: s.22

Cc: OfficeofthePremier, Office PREM:EX

Subject: RE: CMWAC 22nd Anniversary Greeting Letter Invitation (Greeting Letter, Please)

Good Afternoon William,

Thank you for the invitation to Premier Horgan to attend the Community Mental Wellness Association Gala on August 20th. Unfortunately the Premier is unable to join you. Please accept my regrets on his behalf. We would be pleased to send you greetings to be placed your annual yearbook. Can you confirm the address listed below is the best place to send to?

Amber

Scheduling Branch | Office of the Premier | Tel: 250 - 387-1715 | E: premier@gov.bc.ca

From: s.22 On Behalf Of William C. Tsai

Sent: Tuesday, August 8, 2017 3:02 PM **To:** OfficeofthePremier, Office PREM:EX

Subject: CMWAC 22nd Anniversary Greeting Letter Invitation (Greeting Letter, Please)

Dear Hon Premier John Horgan:

On behalf of the Organizing Committee, I am pleased to invite you attend the CMWAC Anniversary Fundraising Gala on August 20, 2017 at 7:00 pm. We would appreciate if we could have your greeting letter for our gala yearbook for sharing to our neighborhood. Our annual yearbook contains articles about mental wellness and the current development of our organization and it will certainly bring positive messages to all people in society.

Thank you in advance for your support.

Best Regards,

William

William C. Tsai, (JD, HMD,CCAC) Maple Overseas Cultural Foundation 1100-1200 West 73rd Ave, Vancouver, BC, V6P 6G5, Canada

Tel: +1-778-300-2338 / Fax:+1-778-300-2339

Direct: +1-604-618-2755

Email: William.tsai@mocf.ca / Web: http://www.mocf.ca

The present message is intended only for the named recipient(s) above. Its contents are confidential. If you have received this message in error, please notify us immediately and delete the original without making a copy, disclosing its contents or taking any action based thereon.

Le présent courriel est destiné uniquement au(x) destinataire(s) susmentionné(s). Son contenu est confidentiel. Si vous avez reçu cette communication par erreur, veuillez nous en aviser immédiatement et effacer l'original, sans en tirer de copie, en dévoiler le contenu ni prendre quelque mesure fondée sur celui-ci.

From: Nash, Amber PREM:EX

Sent: Monday, August 7, 2017 9:59 AM **To:** ruth.currey@blackpress.ca

Subject: Invitation - Aug 8

Good Morning Ruth,

Thanks for the invitation extended to Premier Horgan to attend the dinner on Aug 8th. Unfortunately, the Premier is unable to attend. Please accept my regrets on his behalf.

Amber

Amber Nash

Executive Coordinator, Office of the Premier

From: Nash, Amber PREM:EX on behalf of OfficeofthePremier, Office PREM:EX

Sent: Wednesday, August 2, 2017 12:48 PM

To: s.22

Subject: RE: INVITATION - Invite letter for Aug. 6 Gala

Good Afternoon,

Thank you for the kind invite to Premier Horgan to attend your Premier Gala on August 6th. Unfortunately the Premier is unable to attend. Please accept my regrets on his behalf and best wishes for a successful event.

Amber

Amber Nash

Scheduling Branch I Office of the Premier I

Dear Hon. Premier,

You are cordially invited to our Premiere Gala on August 6, 2017 at 7:00 pm in

the Michael J. Fox Theatre, 7373 MacPherson Ave., Burnaby, BC. This is one

of the series of celebrations of Canada 150 by our Multicultural Arts Alliance and is also presented as a Fundraiser for the BC Wild Fires Relief.

Kindly participate in this meaningful event and join the 600+ audience along with

more than 100 performing artists and volunteers of ours. Thank you.

Attached below is our official invitation for your review.

We looking forward to seeing you.

Best regards, for and on behalf of **North America Artists Association** *Eric Szeto*, Secretary-General

Amir Bajehkian

Wellslink, Allsoli Piklivi.LX	
From: Sent: To: Subject:	Nash, Amber PREM:EX on behalf of OfficeofthePremier, Office PREM:EX Wednesday, August 2, 2017 12:53 PM OfficeofthePremier, Office PREM:EX RE: Invitation for the Premier (Sunday Aug 20, 12-5 Coquitlam, BC)
Good Afternoon Amir,	
•	remier John Horgan to attend the TIRGAN summer festival on August 20th. ble to attend. Please accept my regrets on his behalf.
Best, Amber	
Amber Nash Scheduling Office I Office of the Pr	remier l
Original Message From: Amir B. s.22 Sent: Monday, July 31, 2017 3:46 To: OfficeofthePremier, Office PRI Subject: Invitation for the Premier Greetings,	
	Government caucus with the outreach to the Iranian community in BC.
I would like to invite the Premier the https://www.facebook.com/even	to the following event:
TIRGAN, is the Persian summer fe second time we have it in Coquitle	stival. It has been celebrated by Iranians in Canada for years. However, this is the am, BC.
timely manner. I am still prepared	e. However, due to transition uncertainties, I was not able to relay the message in a I to do what ever I can to assist. Premier Horgan had been very close to the Iranian ne leader of the opposition, and it would be great to see the outreach continue.
For more information regarding th	ne event, please feel free to contact me at (778)-929-7014.
Best wishes,	

From: Nash, Amber PREM:EX on behalf of OfficeofthePremier, Office PREM:EX

Sent: Thursday, August 17, 2017 5:19 PM

To: 'indiacg@telus.net'

Subject: RE: Invitation from Indian Consul General

Good Afternoon,

Thank you for the kind invitation to Premier Horgan to attend the events on September 3rd & 4th. Unfortunately the Premier is unable to attend. Please accept my regret on his behalf and best wishes for successful events.

Amber

Scheduling Branch | Office of the Premier | Tel: 250 - 387-1715 | E: premier@gov.bc.ca

From: Consul General of India, Vancouver [mailto:indiacg@telus.net]

Sent: Monday, August 14, 2017 3:21 PM **To:** OfficeofthePremier, Office PREM:EX

Subject: Invitation from Indian Consul General

Dear Colleague,

Kindly find attached herewith an invitation for Honourable Premier from the Consul General of India for an event on September 3, 2017.

Best regards

Sudhir Kumar Sharma Vice Consul Consulate General of India Vancouver

From: Nash, Amber PREM:EX Sent: Thursday, August 24, 2017 2:10 PM Parkinson, Elizabeth PREM:EX To: FW: Invitation to attend Eid Adha Celebration on September 1, 2017 at MAC Subject: For Regrets -please From: Rochon, Jake PREM:EX **Sent:** Tuesday, August 22, 2017 8:39 AM To: Nash, Amber PREM:EX Cc: Crozier, Bev ENV:EX Subject: FW: Invitation to attend Eid Adha Celebration on September 1, 2017 at MAC FYI! Welcome Bev! From: Yousef Barakat [mailto:yousefba501@hotmail.com] Sent: Monday, August 21, 2017 8:20 PM To: OfficeofthePremier, Office PREM:EX Cc: Meggs, Geoff PREM:EX Subject: Invitation to attend Eid Adha Celebration on September 1, 2017 at MAC Honorable Premier Mr. John Horgan, The Muslim Association Canada and the Canadian Arab Forum of BC would like to extend an invitation to Your Excellency to attend and join the Muslim community of BC on their Eid Adha Celebration which will take place at the Muslim Association Canada located at 2122 Kingsway Vancouver BC at 9 AM on September 1, 2017. We will be so honored to have Your Excellency join us on such great occasion. We apologize for the short notice invitation. Thanks, Best regards,

Phone: 604-767-6782 Email: yousefba501@hotmail.com

16

Councillor Yousef A. Barakat

President/Canadian Arab Forum of BC

Canadian Arab Forum of BC Vancouver BC Canada Building Bridges, Merging Communities

Confidentiality Warning: This message and any attachments are intended only for the use of the intended recipient(s), are confidential, and may be privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any review, retransmission, conversion to hard copy, copying, circulation or other use of this message and any attachments is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately by return e-mail, and delete this message and any attachments from your system. Thank you.

Information confidentielle: Le pr??sent message, ainsi que tout fichier qui y est joint, est envoy?? ?? l'intention exclusive de son ou de ses destinataires; il est de nature confidentielle et peut constituer une information privil??gi??e. Nous avertissons toute personne autre que le destinataire pr??vu que tout examen, r??acheminement, impression, copie, distribution ou autre utilisation de ce message et de tout fichier qui y est joint est strictement interdit. Si vous n'??tes pas le destinataire pr??vu, veuillez en aviser imm??diatement l'exp??diteur par retour de courriel et supprimer ce message et tout document joint de votre syst??me. Merci.

From: Nash, Amber PREM:EX

Sent: Wednesday, August 2, 2017 5:55 PM

To: 'Brenda MacKay'

Subject: RE: Invitation to Premier

Hi Brenda,

My apologies for the delay in my response. Unfortunately the Premier is unable to attend the Canadian Council meeting in August. Please accept my regrets on his behalf and best wishes for a productive and successful meeting.

Amber

Amber Nash

Executive Coordinator | Office of the Premier | Tel: 250 - 356-0210 | Cell: 778-584-3330 | E: amber.nash@gov.bc.ca

From: Brenda MacKay [mailto:Brenda.MacKay@unifor.org]

Sent: Wednesday, July 26, 2017 11:04 AM

To: Nash, Amber PREM:EX Subject: Invitation to Premier

Hi Amber,

Can you confirm receipt of our invitation to the Premier and let us know when we may get a response?

Thank you.

Brenda MacKay

Robert J. Orr

National Secretary-Treasurer Secrétaire-trésorier national



T: 1.800.268.5763, Ext. 6545, 416-495-6545, Bob.orr@unifor.org

205 Placer Court, Toronto, ON, M2H 3H9

@UniforTheUnion | @SyndicatUnifor

■ facebook.com/UniforCanada | facebook.com/SyndicatUnifor

Unifor A Union for Everyone / Un syndicat pour tous

From: Brenda MacKay Sent: July-20-17 9:23 AM To: 'amber.nash@leg.bc.ca'

Cc: Joie Warnock; Jenny Ahn (Jenny.Ahn@unifor.org) (Jenny.Ahn@unifor.org); Chris MacDonald; Laura Garvey

Subject: Invitation to Premier

Good Morning,

Please see attached invitation to Premier John Horgan.

Brenda MacKay

Robert J. Orr

National Secretary-Treasurer Secrétaire-trésorier national



T: 1.800.268.5763, Ext. 6545, 416-495-6545, Bob.orr@unifor.org 205 Placer Court, Toronto, ON, M2H 3H9

■ @UniforTheUnion | @SyndicatUnifor

■ facebook.com/UniforCanada | facebook.com/SyndicatUnifor Unifor A Union for Everyone / Un syndicat pour tous

^{*****} This email and (including any attachments) transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this email in error please notify the sender immediately. If you are not the named addressee you should not disseminate, distribute or copy this e-mail or attachment. If you are not the intended recipient you are notified that disclosing, copying, distributing or taking any action in reliance on the contents of this information is strictly prohibited. Thank you.

^{*****} Ce courriel et toutes les pièces jointes sont confidentiels et ne sont réservés qu'à la seule personne ou entité à qui ils sont adressés. Si vous avez reçu ce courriel par erreur, veuillez aviser l'émetteur immédiatement. Si vous n'êtes pas le destinataire désigné, vous ne devez pas diffuser, distribuer ou copier ce courriel ni les pièces jointes. Si vous n'êtes pas le destinataire visé, il vous est strictement interdit de révéler, copier, distribuer ou prendre toute mesure en lien avec le contenu de ce message. Merci.

From: Nash, Amber PREM:EX

Sent: Wednesday, August 9, 2017 3:44 PM

To: Ken Veldman

Subject: RE: Invitation to Prince Rupert's Fairview Terminal Expansion Grand Opening

Celebration, Aug 28-29

Hi Ken,

My apologies for the delay in my response. Unfortunately the Premier will not be able to attend the Fairview Terminal Expansion Grand Opening. Please accept my regrets on his behalf.

Thanks again for connecting with me and for the invitation. I hope we can keep in touch regarding future events.

Amber

Amber Nash

Executive Coordinator | Office of the Premier | Tel: 250 - 356-0210 | Cell: 778-584-3330 | E: amber.nash@gov.bc.ca

From: Ken Veldman [mailto:KVeldman@rupertport.com]

Sent: Tuesday, August 8, 2017 8:14 AM

To: Nash, Amber PREM:EX

Subject: RE: Invitation to Prince Rupert's Fairview Terminal Expansion Grand Opening Celebration, Aug 28-29

Hi Amber, I'm following up on the request below. Can you give me a status update?

Thanks,

Ken

From: Van Meer-Mass, Kate PREM:EX [mailto:Kate.VanMeer-Mass@gov.bc.ca]

Sent: Wednesday, July 26, 2017 3:16 PM

To: Ken Veldman < KVeldman@rupertport.com >

Cc: Rice.MLA, Jennifer LASS:EX <Jennifer.Rice.MLA@leg.bc.ca>; Nash, Amber PREM:EX <Amber.Nash@gov.bc.ca> **Subject:** RE: Invitation to Prince Rupert's Fairview Terminal Expansion Grand Opening Celebration, Aug 28-29

Thank you Ken. I have cc'd Amber Nash who is the scheduling coordinator and she will make sure this is in the queue for consideration.

From: Ken Veldman [mailto:KVeldman@rupertport.com]

Sent: Wednesday, July 26, 2017 3:14 PM To: Van Meer-Mass, Kate PREM:EX

Cc: Rice.MLA, Jennifer LASS:EX

Subject: Invitation to Prince Rupert's Fairview Terminal Expansion Grand Opening Celebration, Aug 28-29

Dear Ms. Van Meer-Mass,

Jennifer Rice suggested that you would be the appropriate contact in the Premier's office to direct this invitation to. Please feel free to forward it appropriately if not.

Attached is a personal invitation to Premier Horgan to participate in the Grand Opening of the Fairview Terminal Expansion in Prince Rupert on August 28 and 29. The letter provides more detail regarding the potential benefits with the provincial government's strategic direction, as well as more details regarding the event logistics and its audience (as does the formal event invitation below, which can also be accessed at http://celebrate-rupertport.com/invite).

Please note that the letter is also being c.c.'d to other relevant members of the new cabinet, as their attendance would be welcomed as well.

If you have any questions or need further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact me as per below. We look forward to the Premier's response.

Sincerely,

KEN VELDMAN
DIRECTOR, PUBLIC AFFAIRS
PORT OF PRINCE RUPERT

OFFICE: 250 627-2526 | MOBILE: 250 600-0670

www.rupertport.com | twitter.com/rupertport | facebook.com/rupertport



LINKSHIE A WORLD OF STPERMINERY

Page 22 to/à Page 25

Withheld pursuant to/removed as

Copyright

From: Nash, Amber PREM:EX

Sent: Friday, August 11, 2017 4:18 PM

To: Farmer, Susan PREM:EX

Subject: FW: Invitation to Speak - BC Seniors Living Association

For Greeting DUE AUG 31.

From: Marlene Williams [mailto:marlene@bcsla.ca]

Sent: Wednesday, August 9, 2017 1:26 PM

To: Meggs, Geoff PREM:EX

Subject: Invitation to Speak - BC Seniors Living Association

Good afternoon Geoff

I am following up on a letter we sent to Premier Horgan on July 19^{th} with regards to our upcoming Oct 1-3 2017 in Kelowna BC.

I have attached our letter for your review. Should Premier Horgan be unavailable to speak we would appreciate a video and welcome letter for our program.

The deadline for the above is August 31st so I am following up to ensure the request was received.

If you would like a sample letter submitted by the previous Premier I am happy to provide.

Best regards,

Marlene Williams

Executive Director

BC Seniors Living Association

#300 - 3665 Kingsway

Vancouver BC V5R 5W2

(p) 604-689-5949 Ext 2 (F) 604-689-5946

www.bcsla.ca

Home of the SEAL OF APPROVAL Assessment

If you do not wish to receive emails from BCSLA simply hit reply and type in 'opt out'

From: Marlene Williams

Sent: Wednesday, July 19, 2017 11:22 AM

To: 'john.horgan.mla@leg.bc.ca' <john.horgan.mla@leg.bc.ca> Subject: Invitation to Speak - BC Seniors Living Association

Premier Horgan,

Congratulations on being sworn in as Premier of the Province of BC. Attached is a letter re-introducing BC Seniors Living to you outlining issues that affect seniors.

We would welcome the opportunity to meet with you and discuss further.

I have also attached a letter inviting you to speaker at the BCSLA Conference in Kelowna Oct 1-3 2017. I would be happy to provide additional information on request.

Best regards,

Marlene Williams

Executive Director

BC Seniors Living Association

#300 - 3665 Kingsway

Vancouver BC V5R 5W2 (p) 604-689-5949 Ext 2 (F) 604-689-5946 www.bcsla.ca

Home of the SEAL OF APPROVAL Assessment

If you do not wish to receive emails from BCSLA simply hit reply and type in 'opt out'

From: Nash, Amber PREM:EX

Sent: Friday, August 11, 2017 4:18 PM

To: 'marlene@bcsla.ca'

Subject: RE: Invitation to Speak - BC Seniors Living Association

Hi Marlene,

My apologies for the delay in my reply. Unfortunately the Premier is unable to attend but we would be very pleased to send a welcome letter for your program. Can I confirm the best place to send the letter to is the address below?

I would also be happy to share this invite with the Minister of Health and the Parliamentary Secretary for Seniors if you would like.

Thanks again for following up Marlene and please don't hesitate to connect with me should you have any questions.

Best, Amber

Amber Nash

Executive Coordinator | Office of the Premier | Tel: 250 - 356-0210 | E: amber.nash@gov.bc.ca

From: Marlene Williams

Sent: Wednesday, July 19, 2017 11:22 AM

To: 'john.horgan.mla@leg.bc.ca' <john.horgan.mla@leg.bc.ca> Subject: Invitation to Speak - BC Seniors Living Association

Premier Horgan,

Congratulations on being sworn in as Premier of the Province of BC. Attached is a letter re-introducing BC Seniors Living to you outlining issues that affect seniors.

We would welcome the opportunity to meet with you and discuss further.

I have also attached a letter inviting you to speaker at the BCSLA Conference in Kelowna Oct 1-3 2017. I would be happy to provide additional information on request.

Best regards,

Marlene Williams
Executive Director

BC Seniors Living Association

#300 – 3665 Kingsway Vancouver BC V5R 5W2 (p) 604-689-5949 Ext 2 (F) 604-689-5946

www.bcsla.ca

Home of the SEAL OF APPROVAL Assessment

If you do not wish to receive emails from BCSLA simply hit reply and type in 'opt out'

From: Nash, Amber PREM:EX

Sent: Thursday, August 10, 2017 3:34 PM

To: 'brett@wduskgroup.com'

Subject: FW: Invitation to the unveiling of Skidegate's 100k w solar project

Attachments: Invitation to ay Llnagaay Solar Launch.pdf

Good Afternoon Brett,

Thank you for the invitation to Premier Horgan to celebrate the 9th anniversary of the Haida Heritage Centre and unveiling of the 100 kilowatt photovoltaic energy system. What a wonderful reason to celebrate!

Regretfully the Premier is unable to attend this celebration with you. Please extend my best wishes on his behalf and sincere congratulations.

Best, Amber

Amber Nash

Executive Coordinator | Office of the Premier | Tel: 250 - 356-0210 | E: amber.nash@gov.bc.ca

From: brett@wduskgroup.com [mailto:brett@wduskgroup.com]

Sent: August 8, 2017 4:22 PM

Subject: Invitation to the unveiling of Skidegate's 100k w solar project

Good Afternoon,

On the behalf of the Skidegate Band Council, and with great honour, I cordially invite you to celebrate the 9 year anniversary of The Haida Heritage Centre at Kay Llnagaay. In addition to a celebration of Haida culture and pride, we are also celebrating the leadership of the whole Skidegate community in the area of renewable energy. They have added a 100kilowatt photovoltaic energy system to the The Haida Heritage Centre at Kay Llnagaay. This system is the largest community owned solar project in British Columbia and a great accomplishment for the community. Please see the attached document for details of the celebration.

Please RSVP to brett@wduskgroup.com

Warmest Regards,

Brett Freake Community Planner W Dusk Energy Group 250.878.1707 Wduskgroup.com

From: Nash, Amber PREM:EX on behalf of OfficeofthePremier, Office PREM:EX

Sent: Tuesday, August 8, 2017 4:39 PM **To:** 'raza@pakistanfestival.com'

Subject: RE: INVITE: Invitation: Pakistan Festival 2017 at Jack Poole Plaza

Good Afternoon Raza,

Thank you for the kind invitation to the Premier to attend this year's Pakistan Festival. Unfortunately the Premier is unable to attend this year's event. Please accept my regrets on his behalf.

Best, Amber

Scheduling Branch, Office of the Premier Office Tel: 250-387-1715

From: Raza Mirani [mailto:raza@pakistanfestival.com]

Sent: July 14, 2017 11:00 PM

To: Raza Mirani < raza@pakistanfestival.com >

Subject: Invitation: Pakistan Festival 2017 at Jack Poole Plaza

Warmest Greetings,

You are cordially invited to be our special guest for Pakistan Festival 2017 being held at Jack Poole Plaza on Sunday August 13th. We would be honoured if you would take part in our Opening Ceremonies being held at 2 pm. You are kindly asked to arrive by 1:30 pm to be formally greeted and seated.

Pakistan Festival is a free public event that highlights the culture, food, fashion and music of Pakistan in the heart of downtown Vancouver. This is the signature event for the Pakistani community drawing in excess of 10,000 guests, volunteers and participants. We are excited to have renowned musical talent Sanam Marvi, straight from Pakistan, perform at this year's event.

Your participation and presence would be a great honour for us. Please feel free to bring your friends and family. Please RSVP at this email or call Raza Mirani at 778-859-9469 for further details.

Kind Regards,

Raza Mirani Director Pakistan Festival Organizing Committee Society www.pakistanfestival.com

From: Nash, Amber PREM:EX on behalf of OfficeofthePremier, Office PREM:EX

Sent: Thursday, August 17, 2017 1:49 PM

To: \$.22

Subject: RE: Inviting you to our upcoming Tirgan (Iranian Summer Festival)!

Good Afternoon,

Thank you for the kind invite to Premier John Horgan to attend the TIRGAN summer festival on August 20th. Unfortunately the Premier is unable to attend. Please accept my regrets on his behalf.

Best, Amber

Amber Nash

Scheduling Office I Office of the Premier I

From: Parvin Fatemi s.22

Sent: August 14, 2017 7:43 AM

To: Opposition Leader mailbox < oppositionleader@leg.bc.ca; Horgan.MLA, John < John.Horgan.MLA@leg.bc.ca>

Subject: Inviting you to our upcoming Tirgan (Iranian Summer Festival)!

The Honorable John Horgan,
Primer and President of Executive Council, British Colombia

On behalf of the Tricity Iranian Cultural Society, I am pleased to personally invite you to our upcoming Tirgan (Iranian Summer Festival) coinciding with an ancient Persian celebration.

The Tirgan (Iranian Summer Festival) will be held on:

Date: Sunday, August 20, 2017

Time: 12:00 - 6:00 pm

Venue: Lafarge Lake event plaza - Coquitlam, BC

We will be thrilled to have you celebrate these cultural festivals with us. Upon your arrival, please visit the VIP booth. There, you will be received and greeted by our VIP booth volunteer and your name card will be collected for emcee announcement. An optional tour of the programs will also be provided to you if you may be interested.

Please excuse us as due to the time constraints, speeches for this event will be limited to Federal and Provincial ministers and municipal mayors of tricities.

I will appreciate your confirmation for our better planning. Official ceremonies will take place: Sunday, between 3:30 to 4:00 pm. We would appreciate if you could arrive 10 - 15 minutes prior to the start time.

Copies of the events posters and sponsorship package are attached with further detailed information.

Best regards, On Behalf Of TCICS Board , Parvin Fatemi - TCICS Chair

Tricity Iranian Cultural Society
Tel: 604 464 9616
web: Tricity Iranian Cultural Society | COQUITLAM BC CANADA

From: Nash, Amber PREM:EX

Sent: Tuesday, August 22, 2017 6:15 PM

To: Crozier, Bev ENV:EX

Subject: RE: Join us for a Free Screening of The Road Forward!

REGRETS please

From: OfficeofthePremier, Office PREM:EX Sent: Monday, August 21, 2017 2:37 PM

To: Nash, Amber PREM:EX

Subject: FW: Join us for a Free Screening of The Road Forward!

Heads up: This is for August 23 in Vancouver ...

Bev

From: April Parchoma [mailto:april@doxafestival.ca]

Sent: Friday, August 11, 2017 12:58 PM **To:** OfficeofthePremier, Office PREM:EX

Subject: Join us for a Free Screening of The Road Forward!

Hello Honourable John Horgan,

This summer DOXA Documentary Film Festival and the Vancouver Indigenous Media Arts Festival are excited to present a FREE screening of <u>Marie Clements' musical documentary</u> <u>The Road Forward</u> as part of the Vancouver Civic Theatres' Sunset Cinema series.

You, and all those who you wish to invite, are welcome to attend this free outdoor event at Queen Elizabeth Theatre Plaza (650 Hamilton St.) onWednesday August 23rd. The pre-show will begin at 7:00 PM and the film will start at 9:00 PM. There will be some seats available, but we recommend that folks bring their own lawn chairs or blankets for the screening.

Simultaneously a piece of BC First Nations history, *The Road Forward* is a call for revolution and resolve, and a portrait of a people who have retained their power and identity through community and activism. With an original score, composed by Wayne Lavallee, and featuring a powerhouse ensemble, *The Road Forward* comes to surging cinematic life from the vision of Marie Clements, and the BC & Yukon Studio of The National Film Board of Canada. With bold blues and rock musical breakdowns led by a cast of Indigenous musicians and performers, the film charts a path of resurgence, honouring the work of ancestors, and passing on the burden of struggle, creating a way towards genuine self-determined reconciliation.

To preview the film, Click Here to watch "The Road Forward" trailer

If you wish to help us spread the word about this film via social media, I've attached a jpeg image to this email, and here is a link to check out and like our Facebook Page. Click Here to join our Facebook event

Hope to see you there!



Sincerely,

April Parchoma

--

Program Outreach and Volunteer Assistant DOXA Documentary Film Festival



Unit 110 - 750 Hamilton Street, Vancouver, BC Canada | V6N 2R5

Coast Salish Territory Office: 604.646.3200

www.doxafestival.ca | Facebook | Twitter

Support DOXA: Make a tax-deductible donation

From: Nash, Amber PREM:EX

Sent: Tuesday, August 1, 2017 12:06 PM

To: Rochon, Jake PREM:EX

Subject: RE: Mayor Brodie Meeting Request RE: Massey tunnel

HI Jake,

Sorry for late response. Yes please ask MOTI to respond and provide acknowledgment.

Α

From: Rochon, Jake PREM:EX

Sent: Tuesday, August 1, 2017 8:37 AM

To: Nash, Amber PREM:EX

Subject: Mayor Brodie Meeting Request RE: Massey tunnel

Hi Amber!

MOTI is asking if they would like us to get them to respond to this incoming (and attached massive binder of background info) regarding the Massey Tunnel replacement project. There is also a meeting request attached so I thought I would get MOTI to respond to the letter's content and I could send out an acknowledgement letting them know and that we have also shared the invite with the Premier's scheduling department? Not giving them a decision on meeting obviously. Let me know what you think!

NOTE: If John decides to take the meeting we do have this massive binder of background info we can house mail or hand deliver if need be.

Jake Rochon

Correspondence Officer Office of the Premier (250) 356-1906

From: Nash, Amber PREM:EX

Sent: Thursday, August 24, 2017 5:09 PM

To: sdicker@squamish.ca

Subject: FW: Meeting Request - District of Squamish **Attachments:** Request for meeting with Premier Horgan.pdf

Hi Sarah,

Confirming I have requested the following Ministers to follow up regarding meetings with the Mayor – and to be in contact with you at the earliest opportunity:

Minister for Advanced Education, Skills & Training, Melanie Mark Minister for Jobs, Trade & Technology, Bruce Ralston Minister for Municipal Affairs & Housing, Selina Robinson

Thanks again for your call today – I will be in touch in the coming weeks regarding the request for a meeting with the Premier.

Amber

Amber Nash

Executive Coordinator | Office of the Premier | Tel: 250 - 356-0210 | E: amber.nash@gov.bc.ca

From: Sarah Dicker [mailto:sdicker@squamish.ca]

Sent: Friday, July 28, 2017 9:56 AM **To:** OfficeofthePremier, Office PREM:EX

Subject: Meeting Request - District of Squamish

To Whom it May Concern,

Please see attached correspondence from Mayor Patricia Heintzman, District of Squamish, requesting a meeting with Premier Horgan prior to UBCM.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me.

Looking forward to your response.

Regards,

Sarah

Sarah Dicker | Legislative Assistant

District of Squamish | Hardwired for Adventure

604.815.5026 | sdicker@squamish.ca | www.squamish.ca



A Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.

This message and any attachments are intended only for the use of the intended recipient(s), are confidential, and may be privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any review, retransmission, conversion to hard copy, copying, circulation or other use of this message and any attachments is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately by return e-mail, and delete this message and any attachments from your system. Please note that correspondence with any government body, including District of Squamish Council and Staff, can be subject to disclosure under the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act.

From: Nash, Amber PREM:EX

Sent: Friday, August 11, 2017 6:53 PM

To: WBradbury@whistler.ca

Subject: RE: Meeting Request from Mayor Wilhelm-Morden

Hi Wanda,

Thank you for connecting with our office. Unfortunately the Premier will not be able to meet with Mayor Wilhelm-Morden on August 22nd. Please accept my regrets on his behalf.

Would you like me to connect with the office of Selina Robinson, Minister for Municipal Affairs to see if the Minister is in Victoria on the 22nd and available to meet with the Mayor?

Amber

Amber Nash

Executive Coordinator | Office of the Premier | Tel: 250 - 356-0210 | E: amber.nash@gov.bc.ca

From: Wanda Bradbury [mailto:WBradbury@whistler.ca]

Sent: Thursday, August 10, 2017 12:29 PM **To:** OfficeofthePremier, Office PREM:EX

Subject: Meeting Request from Mayor Wilhelm-Morden

Good afternoon,

Whistler contributes \$1.5 Billion towards the provincial GDP and <u>provides employment for</u> over 15,000 people annually. Our provincial GDP contribution is equivalent to the combined GDP contributions of the Agriculture and Fisheries sectors. <u>Significant achievements</u> for a community of 12,000 residents.

Mayor Wilhelm-Morden would like to meet with the Premier to discuss how Whistler can partner with the new government and continue as a cornerstone of British Columbia's Tourism economy. The Mayor would also share some of our successes and identify the funding benefits of the Resort Municipal Initiative and Municipal Regional District Tax program.

Mayor Wilhelm-Morden will be in Victoria on Tuesday, June 22nd for an 11:30 a.m. meeting. Please advise whether Honourable John Horgan has availability in his schedule, to meet with Mayor Wilhelm-Morden on Tuesday, June 22nd.

Sincerely,

Wanda Bradbury
EXECUTIVE SECRETARY
Administration

RESORT MUNICIPALITY OF WHISTLER

4325 Blackcomb Way Whistler, B.C. V0N 1B4 TEL: 604-935-8103 FAX: 604-935-8188

E-MAIL: wbradbury@whistler.ca

WEBSITE: www.whistler.ca

Whistler was the proud Host Mountain Resort for the 2010 Olympic and Paralympic Winter Games

may contain confidential or privileged information. If you are not an intended recipient you must not use, disclose, disseminate, copy or print its contents. Disclosure of this email to an unintended recipient does not constitute waiver of privilege. If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender immediately, and delete or destroy the message, including any attachments.

From:	Nash, Amber PREM:EX
Sent: To:	Monday, August 28, 2017 11:17 AM OfficeofthePremier, Office PREM:EX
Subject:	FW: NAJC meeting with the Premier
•	
Could you please acknowledge re	ceipt of this with sender? We will log and follow up .
Α	
Original Message From: Lorene Oikawa [mailto:l.oik Sent: Tuesday, August 22, 2017 1: To: Meggs, Geoff PREM:EX Subject: NAJC meeting with the Pro-	:07 AM
Subject. NAJC meeting with the Pi	remier
Hi Geoff,	
I am following up on a letter that of Japanese Canadians (NAJC).	was sent to the Premier a week ago from the President of the National Association
President Mitsui has tasked me w Victoria, Nanaimo, Vancouver, Ka	rith following up on a meeting with the Premier. The NAJC has five chapters in BC: mloops, and Vernon.
premium and we are prepared to would be unavailable. From Septe commemorating the 75th Anniversity	d like to do a meet and greet with John Horgan. We recognize his time is at a meet with him in Victoria. We do have one major event in September when we ember 20 to 24, we will be in Ottawa for the NAJC AGM and Conference rsary of the incarceration of Japanese Canadians. As you know, the NAJC is the only g Japanese Canadians across Canada, and signed the historic Redress agreement 988.
We are looking forward to a respe	ectful relationship with the new provincial government.
Thank you.	
Best,	
Lorene	
604.842.8202	
Lorene Oikawa	
Vice President	Canadians
National Association of Japanese	Callaulalis
www.najc.ca	

From: Nash, Amber PREM:EX

Sent: Thursday, August 10, 2017 4:08 PM

To: s.22

Subject: RE: Official Invitation to Rare Disease BBQ

Thank you for the kind invite to Premier Horgan to attend the Rare Disease BBQ on August 19th. Unfortunately the Premier is unable to attend. Please accept my regrets on his behalf and best wishes for a successful event.

Amber

Scheduling Branch I Office of the Premier I Tel: 250 - 387-1715 I E: premier@gov.bc.ca

-----Original Message-----From: Sarah Edwards ^{s.22}

Sent: Tuesday, August 8, 2017 11:36 PM To: OfficeofthePremier, Office PREM:EX

Cc: Horgan.MLA, John LASS:EX

Subject: Official Invitation to Rare Disease BBQ

Hello,

Please see attached a formal invitation, as well as formal letter, extending an invite to the Rare Disease Summer BBQ on August 19th, 2017.

We appreciate you taking the time to consider our invitation.

Sincerely, Sarah Edwards

Rare Disease Foundation -Victoria Chapter

From: Nash, Amber PREM:EX on behalf of OfficeofthePremier, Office PREM:EX

Sent: Thursday, August 10, 2017 4:19 PM **To:** 'sspakistan2016@gmail.com'

Subject: RE: Pakistan's Export Products Exhibition and Cultural Events, Ottawa, 16-17

August 2017

Thank you for the kind invite to Premier Horgan to attend the celebration events in Ottawa, August 16 - 17. Unfortunately the Premier is unable to attend. Please accept my regrets on his behalf and best wishes for a successful series of events.

Amber

Scheduling Branch I Office of the Premier I Tel: 250 - 387-1715 | E: premier@gov.bc.ca

From: Pakistan High Commission [mailto:sspakistan2016@gmail.com]

Sent: August 8, 2017 10:44 AM

Subject: Pakistan's Export Products Exhibition and Cultural Events, Ottawa, 16-17 August 2017

The High Commission for Pakistan cordially invites you to join us to Celebrate the 150th Anniversary of Canada's Confederation, the 70th Anniversary of Independence of Pakistan and the 70th Anniversary of Establishment of Diplomatic Relations, being organized in collaboration with the 'Ottawa Welcomes the World' at the Horticulture Building, Lansdowne Park, Ottawa, from 16-17 August 2017.

Detailed program of the event and the RSVP Form are attached with this email.

Please RSVP by 11 August 2017.

With best regards,

High Commission for Pakistan 10 Range Road Ottawa, ON, K1N 8J3

Tel: 613-238-7881 (ext 235)

Fax: 613-238-7296

E-mail: <u>sspakistan2016@gmail.com</u> Website: <u>www.mofa.gov.pk/ottawa</u>

From: Nash, Amber PREM:EX on behalf of OfficeofthePremier, Office PREM:EX

Sent: Thursday, August 3, 2017 5:41 PM

To: 'vicki@pahfoundation.ca'

Subject: RE: Peace Arch Hospital Groundbreaking

Good Afternoon Vicki,

Thank you for the invitation to Premier Horgan to attend the ground-breaking of the new 200 bed complex care facility on August 10th. Unfortunately the Premier will not be able to attend. Please accept my regrets on his behalf. I wanted to ask if you had the opportunity to connect with the Minister of Health, I would be happy to provide your contact information to his office if you would like.

Best, Amber

Amber Nash

Scheduling Branch I Office of the Premier I

From: Vicki Brydon [mailto:vicki@pahfoundation.ca]

Sent: Wednesday, August 2, 2017 10:05 AM To: OfficeofthePremier, Office PREM:EX Subject: Peace Arch Hospital Groundbreaking

Dear Premier Horgan,

We would like to invite you to the groundbreaking of our new 200-bed complex care facility with 15-bed hospice residence on Thursday, August 10 at 2:00 p.m.

This project is part of a \$110 million investment into Peace Arch Hospital in White Rock and will greatly impact the health care services for our communities of White Rock and South Surrey, as well as create new jobs for British Columbians.

The groundbreaking is taking place at the building site across from Peace Arch Hospital - the empty parking lot at 17 Avenue and 156 Street.

Please let me know if you can attend, and we hope to see you there!

Cheers,

Vicki Brydon
Director, Public Relations

Peace Arch Hospital Foundation

Tel: 604.535.4520 x 757533

Fax: 604.541.5820

www.pahfoundation.ca

Follow us on $\underline{Facebook}$ and $\underline{Twitter}!$

Peace Arch Hospital Foundation raises funds and awareness to enhance health and wellness in our community.

From: Nash, Amber PREM:EX

Sent: Friday, August 4, 2017 12:08 PM **To:** 'editor@darpanmagazine.com'

Subject: RE: PLEASE REPLY: Kind Attn: Premier John Horgan - DARPAN Magazine's

Extraordinary Achievement Awards Invite

Good Afternoon Petrina,

Thank you for connecting with me. Unfortunately the Premier will not be able to attend the achievement awards this year. But I wondered if you had any information regarding a pre-awards reception? I wanted to see if it was possible that the Premier could attend this.

If the list of award recipients can be sent, we would very much like to send letters of congratulations from the Premier.

Amber

Amber Nash

Executive Coordinator | Office of the Premier | Tel: 250 - 356-0210 | E: amber.nash@gov.bc.ca

From: editor@darpanmagazine.com [mailto:editor@darpanmagazine.com]

Sent: Wednesday, August 2, 2017 10:54 AM

To: Nash, Amber PREM:EX

Subject: PLEASE REPLY: Kind Attn: Premier John Horgan - DARPAN Magazine's Extraordinary Achievement Awards

Invite

----Original Message----

From: editor@darpanmagazine.com Sent: Friday, July 21, 2017 5:05pm

To: amber.nash@gov.bc.ca

Subject: Kind Attn: Premier John Horgan - DARPAN Magazine's Extraordinary Achievement Awards

Invite

Hello Amber.

We would like to invite Premier John Horgan to DARPAN Magazine's 8th annual Extraordinary Achievement Awards.

Recognized as the most-awaited event of the year, DARPAN Magazine honours South Asian individuals, who have gained recognition and success in diverse areas, and for their overall contribution to the province of British Columbia and to greater Canadian society.

Attached is the formal invite with details of the event and the history of DARPAN Awards.

Request you to RSVP by August 14 and let me know the number of seats required.

Kindly acknowledge this email.

Regards, Petrina D'Souza Editor

Darpan Publication Ltd.

340-8140 128th St. Surrey, BC V3W 1R1

Tel: 604-572-0199

www.darpanmagazine.com DARPAN on ISSUU!

From: Nash, Amber PREM:EX on behalf of OfficeofthePremier, Office PREM:EX

Sent: Wednesday, August 9, 2017 2:26 PM

To: 'kris@triceretech.com'

Subject: RE Young adults that age out of care - Provincial Initiative - Invitation

Good Afternoon Kris,

Thank you for the invitation for Premier Horgan to participate in the launch of Project E.C.H.O. Unfortunately the Premier will be unable to attend.

I wanted to ask if you had the opportunity to provide information and an invitation to Katrine Conroy, Minister for Children & Families. I would be happy to provide the invitation you have sent the Office of the Premier to her office if you wish.

Amber

Scheduling Branch | Office of the Premier | Tel: 250 - 387-1715 | E: premier@gov.bc.ca

From: Kris Eriksen [mailto:kris@triceretech.com]

Sent: July 28, 2017 12:14 PM

To: Horgan.MLA, John < John.Horgan.MLA@leg.bc.ca >

Cc: James Hobart < james@triceretech.com >; Henry Peters < henry@triceretech.com >

Subject: Young adults that age out of care - Provincial Initiative - Invitation

Honourable Premier Horgan,

Attached you will find a formal invitation to our young adult transition home viewing and presentation of our initiative.

If you are unable to attend in person, please let us know if you wish to send someone in your place.

Respectfully,

Kris Eriksen Director of Communications Tri-Cere Tech Developments Inc. 604.217.8318

CONFIDENTIALITY DISCLAIMER

The information contained in this transmission may contain privileged and confidential information. It is intended for review only by the recipient(s)/person(s) named above. The entire email and its contents and attachments are exclusively for the private information and deliberation of the sender and intended recipient(s) only. Dissemination, distribution or duplication of this communication is strictly prohibited by all recipients unless expressly authorized. Any unintended recipients are bound by this. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply email and destroy all copies of the original message. Thank you.

From: Nash, Amber PREM:EX

Sent: Thursday, August 17, 2017 10:07 AM **To:** Parkinson, Elizabeth PREM:EX

Subject: Regrets Please

					_
20-Aug	Community Mental Wellness Association of Canada	Michael J. Fox Theatre. Vancouver	Ahlay Chin	Email: info@cmwac.ca	
27-Aug	2017 Performance of the RCMP Musical Ride at Royal Roads University	Royal Roads University	Wayne Dauphinee - Secretary/Treasurer, Victoria Military Music Festival Society	w.dauphinee@shaw.ca; 250-479-6228	x
28-Aug	K+S Potash Canada & Pacific Coast Terminals	Port Moody		RSVP at kspc-pct- grandopening.app.rsvpify.com	
29-Aug	United Food and Commercial Workers Canada (UFCW Canada)	Montreal	Mark Hennessy	Mobile: 613-853-4137 Office: 416-679-3411	
	Michael Geoghegan	Colwood	Michael Geoghegan	-	

02-Sep	Asian Special Events	Queen Elizabeth Theatre		-
07-Sep	Lieutenant Governor	Government House	André Garneau	andre.garneau@princescharities.ca
September 6, 7, 13, or 14	Pattern Energy (on behalf of Meikle Wind)	Peace Region (specific location TBD)	Johnny Casana, Eternal Affairs & Government Relations	johnny.casana@patternenergy.com; 713- 308-4877 (direct), s.22
08-Sep	BC Lions/BC Construction Association	BC Place Stadium	chris Atchison	chris.atchison@bccassn.com
10-Sep	Vining Street Party on the Plaza in Fernwood, Victoria	Fernwood Plaza, Victoria	Mr. Laurie Rubin	<u>250-995-2696</u>
13-Sep	Cascadia Innovation Corridor Conference	Seattle	Greg D'Avignon or Cheryl Maitland Muir, VP Communications, Business Council of BC	Cheryl - cheryl.muir@bcbc.com, 604-696-6582
14-Sep	Children of the Street Society	St. James Hall (West 10th Ave and Trutch St – one block south of Broadway) from 6- 10pm.	maura fitzpatrick	T 604 777 7510 ext. 105 E mfitzpatrick@childrenofthestreet.com

16-Sep	BC Marine Trails Network Association	Newcastle Island, Nanaimo	John Kimantas	250-244-6437; john@bcmarinetrails.org
20-Sep	Vancouver Island University	Vancouver Island University's Nanaimo campus	Janina Stajic	janina.stajic@viu.ca 250-618-2360 250-740-6288
28-Sep	Native Education College	Vancouver	Dan Guinan, President	nec50years.eventbrite.ca
07-Oct-17	Red Leaf Education Group	Richmond	Emma Docker	emma.rleducation@gmail.com
19-Oct-17	Trans Canada Trail	Ship's Point, Victoria	Jessica Maga, Director	jmaga@tctrail.ca; 800-465-3636 ext. 4354
29-Oct	Regional Animal Protection Society (RAPS)	River Rock Casino Resort	Eyal Lichtmann,	mailto:marian@rapsbc.com

	Sport Fishing Institute	Vancouver	Robert Alcock	mailto:Info@SportFishing.bc.ca]	
18-Nov					

Amber Nash

 $Executive\ Coordinator\ I\ Office\ of\ the\ Premier\ I\ Tel:\ 250-356-0210\ I\ Cell:\ 778-584-3330\ I\ E:\ \underline{amber.nash@gov.bc.ca}$

From: Nash, Amber PREM:EX

Sent: Monday, August 28, 2017 1:03 PM

To: Crozier, Bev PREM:EX

Subject: FW: REGRETS PLEASE - Reception for Prince's Charities Canada - Victoria Sept

7,2017

Attachments: Invitation - Reception Government House Sept 7.pdf

Regrets please. ©

From: Horgan.MLA, John [mailto:John.Horgan.MLA@leg.bc.ca]

Sent: Wednesday, August 16, 2017 2:19 PM **To:** OfficeofthePremier, Office PREM:EX

Cc: Nash, Amber PREM:EX

Subject: Invitation - Reception for Prince's Charities Canada - Victoria Sept 7,2017

From: Andre Garneau (PCC) [mailto:Andre.Garneau@princescharities.ca]

Sent: August 16, 2017 1:14 PM

Subject: Invitation - Reception for Prince's Charities Canada - Victoria Sept 7,2017

On behalf of
The Honourable Judith Guichon
Lieutenant Governor of British Columbia
we have the great pleasure of inviting you to a
reception in honour of
Prince's Charities Canada &
the Canadian Chapter of the Accounting for
Sustainability CFO Leadership Network
on Thursday, September 7, 2017 at 5 p.m.
at Government House
1401 Rockland Avenue. Victoria

RSVP by August 31, 2017

Tel: 416-967-7953

Email: andre.garneau@princescharities.ca

This email message is confidential, may be legally privileged and is intended for the exclusive use of the addressee. If you received this message in error or are not the intended recipient, you should destroy the email message and any attachments or copies, and you are prohibited from retaining, distributing, disclosing or using any information contained. Please inform us of the delivery error by return email. Thank you for your cooperation.

Dress: Business Attire

<="" p="">

Le présent message électronique est confidentiel et peut être couvert par le secret professionnel. Il est à l'usage exclusif du destinataire. Si vous recevez ce message par erreur ou si vous n'en êtes pas le destinataire prévu, vous devez détruire le message et toute pièce jointe

ou copie et vous êtes tenu de ne pas conserver, distribuer, divulguer ni utiliser tout renseignement qu'il contient. Veuillez nous informer de toute erreur d'envoi en répondant à ce message. Merci de votre collaboration.	

Wellslilk, Allsoli FREIV	I.LX
From: Sent: To: Subject:	Nash, Amber PREM:EX on behalf of OfficeofthePremier, Office PREM:EX Thursday, August 10, 2017 1:15 PM 'victorho@singtao.ca' RE: Request for congratulatory message re: Tenth Anniversary of "Canadian City Post"
Good Afternoon Victor,	
	ation to Premier Horgan to attend the 10 th Anniversary cocktail Party on August 24 th . s unable to attend. Please accept my regrets on his behalf.
Amber	
Scheduling Branch I Office of t	he Premier Tel: 250 – 387-1715 E: <u>premier@gov.bc.ca</u>
From: victor ho [mailto:vict Sent: Friday, August 4, 201 To: OfficeofthePremier, Offi Subject: Re: Request for co	7 12:27 PM
Hi There,	
Premier to join our 10th	's message. For one more thing: we would like to invite The Honourable a Anniversary cocktail party on August 24, detailed in the attachment, just the bottom of the document.
Regards,	
Victor HO	
On Fri, Aug 4, 2017 at 11	:35 AM, OfficeofthePremier, Office PREM:EX < Premier@gov.bc.ca > wrote:
Good Morning,	
Please see the attached require anything more.	PDF for the requested greeting from Premier Horgan. Do let us know if you
All the best	

From: victor ho [mailto:victorho@singtao.ca]
Sent: Wednesday, July 26, 2017 3:45 PM

To: OfficeofthePremier, Office PREM:EX Cc: victor ho Subject: Request for congratulatory message re: Tenth Anniversary of "Canadian City Post"
The Right Honourable Premier John Horgan,

Re: Tenth Anniversary of "Canadian City Post"

Canadian City Post, a popular free Chinese weekly published every Friday in Metro Vancouver, is going to celebrate her 10th Anniversary this summer. As a new publication under the name of Sing Tao Daily Newspapers Canada, Canadian City Post was launched in May 2007. The goals of this new initiative are spreading news information concerning integration with Canadian society, and satisfying the community needs of new immigrants from China as well. The Post is now enjoying the largest circulation within the free Chinese Language weeklies in BC, Canada.

I would like to ask for your congratulatory message to publish in our anniversary issue next month. The deadline to receive your message is August 4th, 2017.

Thanks very much in advance.

Victor HO

E

ditor-in-Chief

Sing Tao Daily

(BC Edition)

Cell: 1-604-290-3912

www.singtao.ca

Victor HO Sing Tao Daily (BC Edition) Cell: 1-604-290-3912 www.singtao.ca

From: Nash, Amber PREM:EX

Sent: Thursday, August 3, 2017 2:16 PM

To: Farmer, Susan PREM:EX

Subject: FW: Scan From < Device Name>

Attachments: Scan_20170803.pdf

Can we have greetings done up from the Premier for this? They will pick up the letter on Aug 9th.

Α

From: AMBNASH [mailto:Amber.Nash@gov.bc.ca]

Sent: Thursday, August 3, 2017 1:50 PM

To: Nash, Amber PREM:EX

Subject: Scan From < Device Name>

From: Nash, Amber PREM:EX

Sent: Friday, August 11, 2017 2:19 PM

To: pr@tzuchi.ca

Subject: September 24th Concert Invitation

Good Afternoon,

Thank you for the kind invitation to Premier Horgan to attend the September 24th concert at the Queen Elizabeth Theatre. Unfortunately the Premier will be unable to join you. Please accept my regrets on his behalf and best wishes for a wonderful event.

Amber

Scheduling Branch | Office of the Premier | Tel: 250 – 387-1715 | E: premier@gov.bc.ca

From: Nash, Amber PREM:EX on behalf of OfficeofthePremier, Office PREM:EX

Sent: Tuesday, August 8, 2017 4:16 PM

To: s.22

Subject: RE: Singapore National Day Dinner & Dance 13Aug 2017

Hi Jim,

Thank you for the invitation to the Premier to attend the Singapore National Day events on Sunday Aug 13th. Unfortunately the Premier is unable to attend the events on Sunday. Please accept my regrets on his behalf.

Best, Amber

Scheduling Branch, Office of the Premier

Office Tel: 250 - 387-1716

From: Jim Shang Foo s.22

Sent: Tuesday, August 8, 2017 11:02 AM **To:** OfficeofthePremier, Office PREM:EX

Subject: Singapore National Day Dinner & Dance 13Aug 2017

Vancouver Singapore Club is organising a

Singapore National Day D & D on Sunday 13 Aug 2017

at Continental Seafood Restaurant.

Tickets are still available at \$38 each.

Please let me know if you need any tickets to the Dinner & Dance.

Regards

Jim Foo

s.22 Apps

From: Nash, Amber PREM:EX

Sent: Friday, August 11, 2017 3:51 PM

To: 'Hunt, Sen. Sam'

Subject: RE: Thank you for the call,

Thank you for the follow up email Senator Hunt. It has been quite hectic here these past few weeks. I appreciate you providing further info on CSG West and have shared your contact and the information below with our Director of Stakeholder Relations Mira Oreck. Mira will be in touch to discuss further with you.

Best, Amber

From: Hunt, Sen. Sam [mailto:Sam.Hunt@leg.wa.gov]

Sent: Wednesday, August 9, 2017 11:19 AM

To: Nash, Amber PREM:EX
Cc: Edgar Ruiz; Arndt, Meagan
Subject: Thank you for the call,

Amber, thanks for the phone message and email. I am sorry Premier Horgan will be unable to join us in Tacoma. I am sure things are hectic with the recent changes in government. I hope at some point we can discuss British Columbia's involvement in CSG West. Alberta is an active member in our organization, and we would love to have BC become more involved. I am not sure if any of your MLAs are planning to attend this year, but I hope some will. We have a Canada-US Relations Committee that meets every year at the annual meeting, and I had the honor of attending a US-Canada trade summit in Calgary and a visit with provincial leaders in Edmonton earlier this year. If there is interest, I would be interested in bringing a group to Victoria later this year to discuss CSG West. (I always love the opportunity to visit Victoria!) There is more information about CSG West at www.csgwest.org.

Thanks again for taking time to respond and I hope we can continue our discussions with BC.

Senator Sam Hunt Chair, Council of State Governments West

Democrat--22nd District
Olympia, Lacey, Tumwater, and Northern Thurston County
405 Legislative Building
Olympia, WA 98504-0422
(360) 786-7642

My Homepage Committees:

State Government, Ranking Member Human Services, Mental Health & Housing



To sign up for my electronic legislative newsletter, please click here.

From: Nash, Amber PREM:EX on behalf of OfficeofthePremier, Office PREM:EX

Sent: Thursday, August 10, 2017 1:10 PM

To: ivyyang@2017wwc.com

Subject: RE: the 2nd Communication Conference of the ITTF Women's World Cup of Table

Tennis 2017 invitation to Premier John Horgan

Thank you for the invitation to Premier Horgan to attend this year's tournament. Unfortunately the Premier is unable to attend. Please accept my regrets on his behalf and best wishes for a successful event.

Amber

Scheduling Branch | Office of the Premier | Tel: 250 - 387-1715 | E: premier@gov.bc.ca

----Original Message----

From: Ivy Yang [mailto:ivyyang@2017wwc.com] Sent: Thursday, August 3, 2017 12:56 PM To: OfficeofthePremier, Office PREM:EX

Cc: lei zhang; Tony K

Subject: the 2nd Communication Conference of the ITTF Women's World Cup of Table Tennis 2017 invitation to

Premier John Horgan

To whom it may concern,

It is our honor to extend to you, the Honorable John Horgan, Premier of British Columbia, the invitation to the 2nd Communication Conference of the ITTF Women's World Cup of Table Tennis 2017 on August 17th 2017 from 2PM to 4pm in City Hall, 101 Town Centre Boulevard, Markham, ON.

The dress code is Business Formal

The ITTF Women's World Cup of Table Tennis 2017 attracts massive worldwide attention. It will be broadcasted in 50 countries and reported in 10 broadcasters from China, Japan, the U.S, and so on. And the ITTF Women's World Cup has a potential reach of 500 million households.

Website: www.2017wwc.com

TTCAN (Table Tennis Canada) is the representative of ITTF (International Table Tennis Federation) for this event and is responsible for overall event planning and organization while Revenue Generation Group of TTCAN holds the major responsibilities of the 2nd Communication Conference.

Please RSVP to Ivy Yang via email to ivyyang@2017wwc.com and please also do kindly send us a congratulatory message to show your support to this event.

We really look forward to your presence and thank you in advance.

Please see attached file for more details.

If you have any questions, please kindly let me know.

Best regards,

Tony Kiesenhofer, CEO Table Tennis Canada English, French, German

Lei Zhang, Director Revenue Generation Department 2017 ITTF Women's World Cup Committee Mandarin, English

--

Ivy Yang

Executive assistant

Revenue Generation Group, The ITTF Women's World Cup of Table Tennis 2017, TTCAN

Cantonese, Mandarin, English

E: ivyyang@2017wwc.com

W: www.2017wwc.com

From: Nash, Amber PREM:EX

Sent: Tuesday, August 22, 2017 5:37 PM

To: Crozier, Bev ENV:EX

Subject: FW: VictoriaBCPrays 2017 at Front Lawn of Legislature on Saturday Sept. 2nd, 2017

- 3:30pm - 6:30pm

For REGRETS

From: OfficeofthePremier, Office PREM:EX Sent: Friday, August 18, 2017 8:52 AM To: 'info@winnerschapelvictoria.org'

Subject: RE: VictoriaBCPrays 2017 at Front Lawn of Legislature on Saturday Sept. 2nd, 2017 - 3:30pm - 6:30pm

Dear Minister ZachyOlorunojowon:

Thank you for your invitation to attend VictoriaBCPrays 2017. We appreciate your taking the time to write.

We have shared a copy of your invitation with the Premier's scheduling branch and they will provide you with input at their earliest opportunity.

Thank you, again, for writing. It was good to hear from you.

From: info@winnerschapelvictoria.org [mailto:info@winnerschapelvictoria.org]

Sent: Thursday, August 17, 2017 9:21 PM **To:** OfficeofthePremier, Office PREM:EX

Subject: VictoriaBCPrays 2017 at Front Lawn of Legislature on Saturday Sept. 2nd, 2017 - 3:30pm - 6:30pm

Dear Premier Hogan,

I hope you were able to spend time with your family this summer.

We recognize the challenging situation for our fellow British Columbians affected by the wild fire. We continue to keep them in our prayers.

We cordially invite you to the 3rd annual city-wide prayer event tagged "VictoriaBCPrays" at the Front Lawn of the Legislature building on Saturday September 2, 2017 from 3:30 p.m. – 6:30 p.m. The event hosted by Winners Chapel International, Victoria brings Christians in our city and beyond together to pray for our Province, Government, Leaders, Families, Businesses, and Schools.

We would appreciate your support of this important event by attending or sending your representative to say few words to welcome the Christian community of our City as we all stand in the gap for our City, Province and Nation. Attached is the event poster and the event website is www.victoriabcprays.org

We look forward to welcoming you on Sept. 2, 2017 for VictoriaBCPrays.

God bless you,

ZachyOlorunojowon Lead Minister Winners Chapel International Victoria

From: Nash, Amber PREM:EX

Sent: Tuesday, August 22, 2017 6:16 PM

To: Crozier, Bev ENV:EX

Subject: RE: Walk The Beach Kelowna

REGRETS PLEASE

From: OfficeofthePremier, Office PREM:EX
Sent: Monday, August 21, 2017 3:25 PM
Total Ambar REFM:EX. Gracian Roy ENV.

To: Nash, Amber PREM:EX; Crozier, Bev ENV:EX

Subject: FW: Walk The Beach Kelowna

Invite for the 27th thanks.

Titas

s.22

From: Alfons Janusas ____

Sent: Monday, August 21, 2017 3:16 PM

To: Minister, FLNR FLNR:EX; OfficeofthePremier, Office PREM:EX; Weaver.MLA, Andrew LASS:EX

Cc s.22 s.22

Subject: Walk The Beach Kelowna

Dear Premier and MLAs,

We're having an event in Kelowna on Aug. 27 named Walk The Beach Kelowna. If you have time, we'd really like you to join us.

This event is intended to raise awareness about the limitations on walking the public foreshore between the Bridge and Mission Creek. We hope to encourage public discussion on how we can reduce these hindrances...... and, of course, have fun on our beach!

Please see: facebook.com/walkthebeachkelowna

Thank you considering our invitation,

Al Janusas

From: Nash, Amber PREM:EX

Sent: Wednesday, August 9, 2017 3:59 PM

To: \$.22

Subject: RE: Wedding Invitation for The Honourable John Horgan,

s.22 Hi

s.22

Thank you for the kind invitation to Premier Horgan to attend this incredibly special day Unfortunately the Premier is unable to attend and offer his congratulations in person. Please accept my regrets on his behalf and best wishes \$5.22\$.

We would be happy to send you a letter of congratulations and greetings from the Premier to celebrate this wonderful occasion.

Thanks again for connecting with our office.

Amber

Amber Nash

Executive Coordinator | Office of the Premier | Tel: 250 - 356-0210 | E: amber.nash@gov.bc.ca

s.22 From: On Behalf Of

Sent: Friday, August 4, 2017 2:43 PM
To: OfficeofthePremier, Office PREM:EX

Subject: Wedding Invitation for The Honourable John Horgan,

To The Honourable John Horgan,

s.22